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20th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Year 5 and 6 Parents 
 
Re. Meeting about Year 5 and Year 6 Residential trips on Tuesday 27th September 
 
We are delighted that both Year 5 and Year 6 have secured their residential bookings for 
the Summer Term 2023.   
 
We would like to invite you to an information meeting on Tuesday 27th September, where 
we will share with you the initial details of each trip, plus an outline of the costing 
commitment. 
 
The Year 5 meeting will take place at 3.20pm in the Year 5 classroom. 
 
The Year 6 meeting will take place at 3.20pm in the Year 6 classroom.   
 
For parents who are not able to attend we will make sure the key information is shared with 
you after the meeting. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Birley and Mrs Kretschmer 
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